
 
 

 

 

 

Hot Mix Asphalt Road Resurfacing 
Dear Resident: 
 
Rankin Construction is tentatively scheduled to start construction on this project the week of 
May 9, 2022 including milling, manhole adjustments and asphalt resurfacing of the following 
roads: 
 

Concession 6 From York Road to Queenston Road 
Concession 6 From Line 7 to Line 8 
Concession 6 From Line 3 to Line 4 
Palatine Place from Circle Street to dead end 
Fire Station 4 Parking Lot 
Regent Street from Centre Street to Mary Street 
Gage Street from Dorchester Street to Mississagua Street 
Cannery Trail 
 
Each road will take approximately 3 days to complete, weather permitting. 
 
At times there may be some inconvenience to you during the construction period and we 
respectfully request your patience and co-operation during this period.  Should access to 
your driveway be interrupted, you will be given notice.  You will also be given 48 hours notice 
prior to a temporary road closure or interruption of services, if necessary (excluding 
emergency situations).  Access to driveways will be restored daily.  Work hours will typically 
be 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. 
 
If we disturb your property during the construction, the Town will carry out the necessary 
repairs as quickly as possible.  With respect to seed or sod restoration, please be advised 
that the Town will water when necessary, however, if you have an opportunity, additional 
watering would assist in sod growth. Please refrain from mowing the sod until such time as 
the sod begins to root (a minimum of 14 days after installation). Restoration timing will be 
dependent on availability of material and weather conditions. 
 
If you have any questions throughout the project concerning the work, please feel free to call 
the following: 
 
Town’s Project Manager: 

 
Bryan McMillan 

 
905-468-3061 x 282 

Towns Roads Supervisor: Casey Sharpe 905-468-3061 x 257 
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Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

All future project notices will be delivered to the affected property 
and posted on the Town’s Website (www.notl.org). 


